From: Anita Mathur

To: Karen Edwards; Rick Taintor
Subject: Re: Durham Plaza: Please follow the recommendations of the Conservation Commission
Date: Thursday, January 21, 2021 10:13:43 AM

Dear Karen Edwards and Rick Taintor,

Please accept the Conservation Commission’s Recommendation that the Plaza adhere to zoning's
required 75' wetland setback. | am also against adding any additional housing to the plaza, especially
high occupancy housing for UNH students. The only UNH housing | might be ok with in the plaza is
married student housing that could replace the loss of Forest Park, or other affordable housing units

meant for families.
Thank you,
Anita Mathur

15 Oyster River Road
Durham, NH 03824
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